
We have received several inquiries regarding which businesses can open and when per 
Governor Stitt’s Open Up and Recover Safely (OURS) Plan.  After reaching out to the 
Governor’s office and staff at the Oklahoma Department of Commerce for further 
clarification, we have received the following guidance: 

Oklahoma will begin implementing a three-phased approach to open Oklahoma’s 
economy back up starting April 24, 2020. This statewide plan is: 

1. Based on scientific modeling from public health experts 

2. Intended to mitigate risk of resurgence 

3. Intended to protect Oklahoma’s most vulnerable citizens from the threat of 
COVID-19  

4. Intended for businesses and individuals to utilize in conjunction with guidance 
from the Oklahoma Department of Commerce, the Oklahoma State Health 
Department, and the Centers for Disease Control (CDC). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



For more information on the Governor’s OURS plan, please visit 
https://www.okcommerce.gov/covid19/ours-plan/ 

For more information about COVID-19 resources available for businesses please visit 
these sites: https://www.chooseowasso.com/covid-19-resources.php  

https://www.okcommerce.gov/covid19/ 

Our staff is available for any questions.  You can contact us at: 

Chelsea Levo Feary (918) 376-1518 or clevo@cityofowasso.com 

Shellie Wingert (918) 376-1548 or swingert@cityofowasso.com  


